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May 14, 2025
In support of 25-0052 
City Buildings – Provision of Menstrual Products
Providing free menstrual products is gaining traction as a way to address period poverty and promote menstrual equity. This idea is supported by arguments that access to these products is a basic need, impacting education, health, and overall well-being. Many organizations and government entities are implementing programs to make menstrual products freely available in schools, workplaces, and public spaces

In many states, legislation mandates that K-12 schools provide free menstrual products (like pads and tampons) to students. This initiative aims to ensure students have access to these necessities, particularly those facing period poverty. The laws often require schools to stock restrooms with these products, and some states also provide funding to support these efforts
https://www.google.com/search?client=firefox-b-1-d&q=menstrual+products+in+schools
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